
Where  are  State  Liability
Systems Heading? Lend Us Your
Voice

The U.S. Chamber Institute for Legal
Reform is once again sponsoring a
survey of corporate general counsel

and senior litigators to learn about their perceptions of each
state’s liability system. This study, which was originally
fielded in 2002 and has been updated 8 times since, has become
the  primary  benchmark  that  policy  makers  use  as  a  highly
credible source of information on individual state liability
systems and on specific elements within those systems. This
study is conducted by the Harris Poll, now operating as part
of Nielsen.

General Counsel News is pleased to make participation in this
study possible for its readers and to give you the unique
opportunity to weigh in on which state liability systems are
most in need of reform.

The survey for qualified participants will take approximately
15 minutes to complete. Your answers will be kept strictly
confidential and will only be used in combination with those
of other survey participants. Neither you nor your company
will be identified as having participated. To participate,
please fill out the form below and Nielsen will follow up with
you shortly.

If  you  have  any  questions  regarding  this  research,  email
J46262SurveyHelp@nielsen.com or contact Ms. Alyson Alois from
Nielsen toll free at 1-855-876-8430.
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